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Tuesday 15th October 2024                                                                     

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
“Wonder” by R.J.Palacio has been enjoyed by Year 6 as our class text this term, 
providing numerous opportunities for writing and meaningful discussions. We are so 
pleased with how many children have shown interest in this book and as we are fast 
approaching the end of the text, we would like to share the film with our classes as a 
treat.  
 
We plan to watch the film on Friday 18th October 2024. 
 
 Kind regards,  
Miss Watson and Mr Roe 
 

 


